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NECN quotes Mike Angelini in “Worcester to Make Major
Announcement Regarding Pawtucket Red Sox”
AUGUST 17,2018

After years of being discussed, the city of Worcester will finally make a major announcement regarding the future of
Worcester and the Pawtucket Red Sox. Mike Angelini was quoted by NECN, commenting “there are a limited number of
Triple-A baseball teams, so this is significant,” elaborating that this moment would make history in Worcester.

Continue reading “Worcester to Make Major Announcement Regarding Pawtucket Red Sox” on the NECN website.
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